
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 

On Thursday 11 October, a group of 28 
St. Mary’s Golden Circle members, 
together with friends made an 8 Night 
7 Day trip to Sri Lanka / Jaffna. We 
arrived in Colombo late on Thursday 
night and after breakfast the next day 
we started our tour. Places visited were 
as follows: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

WELCOME! To the 11th edition 
of the Cathedral Golden Circle 
Newsletter.  We would like to 
share with you all the 
programmes and activities 
carried out by us during the 
last four months. 
We welcome all who are 50 
years of age and above to come 
join us for Faith, Fellowship 
and Fun. 
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From the Chairman …. 
 

“Behold, the virgin 
shall conceive and 
bear a son, and they 
shall call his name 
Immanuel. 
 
Matthew 1:23 
          
               

VISIT TO SRI LANKA / 
JAFFNA 

 

. 
 Seeduwa / Chilaw /Anuradhapura 
 Jaffna 
 Trincomalee 
 Dambulla / Kandy 
 Ramboda / Nuwara Eliya 
 Colombo   
We travelled hundreds of kilometres in a very comfortable 
coach and enjoyed the beautiful scenery along the way. 

 
We had great company of friends and savoured many 
delicious Sri Lankan delicacies and, of course, went 
shopping too!! 

 
We thank Almighty God for giving us a great journey, good 
health, good weather and most of all Faith, Fellowship & 
Fun with so many friends. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
  

Committee  
Members 

 
Chairman: 

Mr Tony Hughes 
 

Vice Chairman: 
Dr Robert Alexandor 

 
Hon Secretary: 

Mrs Thilly Abraham 
 

Hon Treasurer: 
Mrs Agnes Joseph 

 
Committee Members: 

Mr Philip Tan 
Mr Edward Das 
Mrs Joyce Lee 
Ms Gracie Paul 

Mrs Nesamani Alexandor 
 

Chaplain: 
Rev Gordon Kong 

 
 

Pictures from Visit to  
Sri Lanka / Jaffna 

 
TRIP DOWN MEMORY 
LANE – POLKA DOT & 

CHECKERS 
 

“Memories are made of this” – How 
well our evening at the Royal 
Selangor Club Ballroom on 20 
November epitomized this well 
remembered Hollywood song. What 
an evening of Fellowship and Fun 
involving not only members of St. 
Mary’s Golden Circle but 
representatives from our fellow 
churches in the Klang Valley.  
With such a range of guest of so 
many ages our musicians for the 
evening, Vernon, Kenneth and Sally 
struck just the right note to involve 
everyone.  
Led by our Dancing Dean, many who 
had not ventured on to the dance 
floor for a long time were inspired to 
join in the fun and share in the 
generous prizes given by our 
supporters as well as suitable 
souvenirs for all those present.  
Many non St. Marians present 
praised our good organization, 
saying they looked forward to our 
next event and how they would like 
to emulate our Memories for the 
future! 

 
 

 
 
 
 


